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On Saturday, August 24, 2013, the Rough Rider 
Baseball team were invited to the Title V labs to 
test out the new online admissions application 
through Pathways.  
Their feedback 
through a survey is a 
valuable resource for 
Title V.  

Online Admissions 
Test Laerdal Onsite Training 

 The U.S. Department of Education 

recognized the Luna Community College Title 

V program for the simulation lab and its state-of

-art equipment.  This lab will accommodate the 

nursing students in simulation. 

 The HSI summer newsletter from the office of Postsecondary Education came out in early Au-

gust and was distributed to all Title V programs nationwide, and the Department of Education.  Title V 

was notified of this honor by two Department of Education Program Officers, Jeffery Hartman and 

Richard Gaona.  

HSI Recognizes Title V  
program at LCC 

  

  

 Laerdal training continues for Title V staff 
and the LCCNursing Department Faculty.  Training 
consisted of instruction on operation and pro-
gramming of Simulation Lab mannequins and soft-
ware.  All nursing faculty have participated in 
these trainings which include Maxine Hughes, 
Conni Reichert, Jackie Romero, Susan Olson-Smith 
and Larry Paiz.  Laerdal trainer Jason Cunningham 
conducted a two day training that started on Au-
gust 13, 2013 to include 
use of the SimPad and 
Sim Jr.  
during simulation. 

Luna’s Rough Rider baseball team testing  

online admissions applications. 

Laerdal instructor Jason Cunningham  

conducts a 2 day training on use of the  

simulation mannequins. 
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